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From: Todd Melanson <tdzilla66@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 05, 2019 10:24 AM

To: Kathy Spofford

Cc: Sec.RAO@sec.state.ma.us

Subject: Public records Request

Kathy,

This is a request under the Massachusetts Public Records Law (M. G. L. Chapter 66, Section 10). I am requesting that
I be provided a copy of the following records: the email correspondence between the Town Administrator Mr. Kreidler
and the Water Superintendent date April 3rd 2019 at 1225 PM; Subject Request For Information, concerning the

Townsend Water Department.

Due to continued delays and denials by the Town of Townsend for Records Requests to many residents of
Townsend, I have cc'd the Secretary of State's RAO Valerie Connolly. This a simple request of one specific
email and one would expect it to be carried without any undue delay.

Sincerely
Todd A Melanson
978-855-8061



